
25th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Uniform Reminder 
 
Thank you to everyone adhering to the PE kit and uniform regulations.  The vast majority of students 
are smart and following the rules.  A small minority however are choosing to always wear PE kit and 
uniform which is a breach of our policy. 
 
I would like to remind you PE kit is only to be worn on days when practical PE is on the student’s 
timetable and it must be Axe Valley Academy kit.  Non AVA hoodies are not permitted – not even 
black hoodies.  Students need to wear an AVA PE jumper or hoodie, black school jumper and/or 
blazer.  Black sports leggings or plain black joggers are permitted for PE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Laura Jenkins 
Headteacher 


